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Atlantic Provinces Studies Conference 

The History Department of the University of New Brunswick has decided 
to sponsor an Atlantic Provinces Studies Conference. Although primarily 
historical in approach, the Conference will, it is hoped, include contribu­
tors and participants from other disciplines. Tentatively the Conference 
will be held on the U.N.B. campus in early March 1974. Further details 
will be announced in the next issue of Acadiensis. 

Anyone interested in contributing to the Conference is invited to get 
in touch with 

Dr. D.A. Muise 
History Division 
National Museum of Man 
National Museums of Canada 
Ottawa, Ontario 

OR 

Dr. P.A. Buckner 
Department of History 
University of New Brunswick 
Fredericton, New Brunswick 


